
 

 

21st March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Local Study 
 
On Thursday 4th April Year 4 will be carrying out some local study around Chorlton, as part of our 

topic work. The children will be travelling on foot around the vicinity of school in the first part of the 

morning, before briefly returning to school for a comfort break. We will then head off for Longford Park, 

where we will be doing some orienteering before having a picnic lunch and a play on the playground. 

We will return at around 12.40pm and will spend the afternoon in class working on presentations about 

the work we did in the morning. 

 

As this is a local visit, we do not require permission or payment. Children on school dinners will 

automatically be given a school packed lunch for the trip. If your child would like a specific sandwich 

filling, please email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. If we don’t receive an order, we will 

choose for them based on their dietary requirements. If your child usually has a packed lunch and would 

like a school packed lunch for the trip, please email your sandwich order to 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no later than Thursday 28th March. Please make sure your 

child’s lunch is in a rucksack or other bag, which they can carry around with them. 

 

We would, as always, be most grateful for any parental help which could be offered for the morning. If 

you are able to come with us, please could you let your child's class teacher know directly, or email 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  

 

For your information, the next two events for Year 4 will be a trip to the Manchester Museum on 21st 

May, and a trip to Ordsall Hall in the final half term. Letters to follow in due course! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Andy Wheeldon, Ben Caldwell & Paul Salisbury 

Year 4 Teachers 
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